From: Erika Floriani

To: NRB - Comments

Cc: Brondyke, Aaron

Subject: Poulin Grain Inc. Public Comment

Date: Wednesday, August 22, 2018 9:10:58 AM

As a person who lives right across the street from Poulin Grains. I can tell you emphatically that Poulin Grain
contnues even as of this morning at 6:18am to be in violation of the hours of Operation from 7am until 7pm M- Sat.
I have a video of the operation happening this morning before 7am. Yesterday morning | was awoken at 4:06am
from a truck pulling into the grain depot.

It appears that Poulin Grain violates almost daily their allotted hours of operation. I think at this point Poulin
Grains should be forced to shut down operations for 30 days, or as such time that they can come up with a plan that
ensures that their current ACT250 permitted hours can be followed. As stated earlier, the increase noise, traffic, and
continued violations of their ACT 250 permit has made the quality of life around Poulin Grains poorer.

I do not believe that they are acting in good faith to honor the terms of their permit, and therefore they should
have their permit suspended until such time that they can assure the neighborhood in which they operate, and The
Vermont Department of Natural Resources Board that they can and will operate according to the hours allowed.

Erika Floriani
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